
ABBOTSLEY PARISH COUNCIL 
Clerk to the Council: Katie Bates 

Email: Telephone:  
www.abbotsleyparishcouncil.gov.uk 

 
Karen Wilkinson 
Planning Inspectorate 
 
Your ref: TR040012- 000019 
 
By email: eastwestrail@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 
 
 
Dear Ms Wilkinson 
 
I refer to your letter dated 2nd January 2025. 
 
Abbotsley Parish Council considered this at its meeting held 16th January 2025.  
 
The Parish Council unanimously agreed that it wishes to request information for the 
Environmental Statement. More detailed information is required regarding the 
environmental impact and sound. Also required will be details on wildlife routes 
including the treatment of existing badger setts and other wildlife in the area to be 
developed. An ecological assessment should be carried out. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Katie Bates 
 
Katie Bates  
Clerk and RFO to Abbotsley Parish Council 




